
Join Fertile Ground as a Sponsor!

3rd Annual Queen's Charity Lunch - Charlotte, NC
We hope that you will consider joining the foundation and become a sponsor of the

3rd Annual Queen’s Charity Lunch in Charlotte on April 20, 2025! 

This event educates and empowers women and couples, as well as those healthcare
professionals in the Reproductive Health space. You can help the foundation spread a
message of awareness and to educate the community about the not just the mental,
emotional and physical impacts of infertility and pregnancy loss, but the economic

impact it is having on families and communities.

We hope you will join us! 

@thefgfoundation 

info@thequeenscharitylunch.org

Click Here to View Our Sponsorship Deck!!

www.thequeenscharitylunch.org
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